FSS Diversity Committee Meeting
Minutes for February 7, 2012

Present: Pat Prado, Charlie Salas, Joe Piazza, Jacqui Todd, Selma Selvera, Gilbert Castro, Jerry DeLeon, Fermin Torrez, Monica Saenz, Yolanda Strey

Absent: Russell Clark, Colleen Cook

Meeting was called to order at 10:05 a.m.

1. Assignment of Minutes and Timekeeper duties:
a.) Assignment of Minutes – Jacqui Todd
b.) Timekeeper – Jerry DeLeon

2. Approval  of Agenda 
Agenda approved with the following corrections:
· Correct spelling of name from Jacque Todd to Jacqui Todd
· Change next meeting date from January 3, 2012 to March 6, 2012

3. Approval of Minutes
November 1 minutes – approved
December 5 minutes – pending
January 3 minutes – approved

4. Committee Assignments/Reports
a. Website/Report – Pat reported that changes are being made to the website.
b. Film series
We received very good reviews on the survey for the Blind Side. The staff really liked the film. Pat has found a website that has a list of diversity movies. She will send that to the committee. We had 78 attendees.

Joe has the “The Help” and “The First Grader”. Selma suggested that “The First Grader” would be too slow for the viewers. Pat stated that she didn’t like it. Joe will review the film. The committee suggested other movies: “My Family Wedding”, “My Big Fat Greek Wedding”.

May 30, 2012 is the next day for our film series at 11:30 a.m. Pat will check on the room reservation.
c. Newsletter – Pat will send the due date to Charlie.
d. Supervisor training – Joe reported that on April 3, 2012 our guest will be Mike Dilbeck who will speak about “By-Stander Behavior”. Per Charlie, 2 posters are being prepared for the advertisement of this workshop. The sizes are 8.5 X 14 and post card size.

Joe advised that Mr. Dilbeck will interact with the staff after the workshop. Joe will confirm with Mike that he will make arrangements for his hotel and transportation. We will provide transportation for him from the hotel to Texas State and we will take him to lunch.

Charlie sent the contract from Mike to Joe. Pat advised that we still needed to complete a contracted service agreement. The workshop time is from 9:00-11:00 a.m. and 1:00-3:00 p.m. The latter will be held the Extended BSC Meeting.
e. Diversity Promotional Items – For the FSS Picnic (April 20) Yolanda reported that the Staples Promotional representative hasn’t responded back to her. She asked Isaac Eckols with CC Creations to provide us with some samples of promo items. Her concern is the quality of the Staples items. We will request samples from Staples as well. 

We are looking at caps and umbrellas with Texas State only on them. We already have pendants, per Pat. Selma suggested the fleece blankets. They must be maroon or gold with black lettering. Isaac already has these available. Yolanda will talk to Isaac about the blankets, too.

Note: Selma suggested for the Fall Kick-Off we could get stadium seats.
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f. Diversity Quotes-Pat has quotes that she obtained from a website.
g. Outreach Committee – Yolanda commended Joe on his presentation for the Drop-by-Drop film. Colleen has sent out the updated numbers for the Drop-by-Drop training. They were sent on February 2, 2012.
5. Committee Business
Team Award – Charlie will work on this.
We reviewed the 2011 FSS Diversity Survey.
Mr. Herman Horn, former Chief Diversity Officer, has been replaced by Dr. Watson.

Meeting adjourned at 10:48 a.m.
